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Social Media & Gangs Workshops 

Our Year 5 & 6 children took part in workshops about the dangers of 
social media and gang culture. The workshops were excellent and the 
children had opportunities to ask questions whilst learning important 
facts about what happens when things go wrong, who they can speak 

to and what help is available if any problems do arise. 

We are looking to book some workshops for parents on the topics of 
social media and gang culture. Please let us know if you are interested 
in this workshop. If we have enough numbers then we can book a date. 

We will send out a link in the near future which parents/carers can 
use to express an interest. 

The word ‘gang’ means different things in different contexts, the 
government in their paper ‘Safeguarding children and young people 

who may be affected by gang activity’ distinguishes between peer 
groups, street gangs and organised criminal gangs. 

 Peer group 
A relatively small and transient social grouping which may or 

may not describe themselves as a gang depending on the context. 

 Street gang 
“Groups of young people who see themselves (and are seen by 
others) as a discernible group for whom crime and violence is 

integral to the group's identity.” 

 Organised criminal gangs 
“A group of individuals for whom involvement in crime is for 
personal gain (financial or otherwise). For most crime is their 

'occupation.” 

For further information click on the link below: 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/gangs-
criminal-exploitation/#gang 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/gangs-criminal-exploitation/#gang
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/what-is-child-abuse/types-of-abuse/gangs-criminal-exploitation/#gang
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